
Subject: FW: Recycling Service Disruption
Date: Wed, 12 Jan 2005 09:28:52 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

> ______________________________________________ 
> From:         James Ridge  
> Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2005 9:24 AM
> To:   Mayor and Council - DNV
> Subject:      Recycling Service Disruption 
> 
> This message is being distributed as widely as we can.
> Recycling Service Disruption Notice           
> Due to continuing winter weather conditions (since January 6), some
> areas of the North Shore did not received recycling collection as
> scheduled last week or on Monday. Our recycling contractor is
> attempting to collect curbside recycling on scheduled collection days,
> but some areas may be missed due to icy (dangerous) road conditions.
> Crews will make repeated attempts to service any missed areas as
> conditions improve, and hope to have all recycling cleaned up by
> Friday, January 14 (weather permitting). We ask that residents leave
> their recycling out at the curb in order to facilitate this clean-up
> (alternatively, residents can bring their recycling inside and set it
> out again next week). To help residents in missed areas, crews have
> been asked to relax the regular garbage allowable limits for the week
> of January 10 to 14, 2005. Thank you for your patience as we work to
> deal with this rather rare weather pattern. Questions? Call
> 604.984.9730.         
> 
> 
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